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Public Notice 

This is for the information of all concerned that due to administrative reason, the 

Advertisement No. SHKM/Rectt./2024/02, published on the website on 18.06.2024, for which the 

interview were scheduled on 08.07.2024 are hereby withdrawn and a fresh advertisement shall be 

published on the institute website, ICMR website as well as local newspapers in due course of time. 

 

        -sd- 
Dr. Pawan Kumar Goel 

         (Site Principal Investigator) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


